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Register for first year secondary education

Next year, your child will go to secondary school. 

There are many schools in the Greater Ghent area.

That is why you have to register to select your favourite schools. 	

You can do so online and is only possible during a certain period. 

You can register from March 25 (9 a.m.) to April 19 (4 p.m.) 2024. 

It does not matter what day or time you register your child, as long as it happens within that period. 

There is no limit to the number of schools you can select.

So be sure to select several schools. 

You will receive the results on May 13 2024. 

Good luck!







